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TO:  Acton Public School Committee Members 
FROM: Dr. Stephen Mills 
ON:   September 17, 2009 
RE:   ADDENDUM 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

VIII. FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
2.  ESL Student Population, September 2009 
7.  2nd Annual Back to School Picnic sponsored by Acton and Acton-Boxborough    

SpEd PAC and Pupil Services 
8.  Open Meeting Law Seminar Invitation: 9/24/09  7:00 pm Sargent Memorial 

Library, sponsored by Boxborough Town Counsel 



9/18/09  

MONTHLY REPORTING OF 
ELL STUDENT POPULATION 

Acton Public Schools 
September 1, 2009 

 
Category Total as of 

6/1/2009  
Additions Subtractions Total as of 

9/1/2009 
Conant 
 
 

22   24 

Douglas 
 
 

21   24 

McCarthy-Towne 
 
 

17   14 

Merriam 
 
 
 

14   23 

APS TOTAL 74   85 
     

 
 
 



 

 
The Acton & Acton-Boxborough Special Education 

Parent Advisory Council  
together with 

Pupil Services  
Invite you to 

TTThhheee   SSSeeecccooonnnddd   AAAnnnnnnuuuaaalll   
BBBaaaccckkk   tttooo   SSSccchhhoooooolll   PPPiiicccnnniiiccc 
For parents/guardians and children 

Wednesday September 30, 2009
   

5pm – 6:30pm 
Administration Building 

 
Celebrate the start of a new year with a picnic in the grounds of the 

Administration Building (inside if it rains). Younger children will have fun in 
the playground area and older children will enjoy the gym and game room in 

Danny’s Place. Teachers, specialists and clinicians have also been invited. 
 

Please bring your supper - something to share is optional. 
(As many people have food allergies please do not consume any shared food unless you are 

certain of the ingredients.) 

R.S.V.P. Julie Towell, Pupil Services Liaison 978 264 4700 ext. 3267 or 
jtowell@mail.ab.mec.edu
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